
IMPORTANT DATES

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING

Last Day of Term

September 23rd  

0478 755 385 Skyeps@teamkids.com.au

1300 035 000 info@teamkids.com.au

VAC Program

Hello Families ☺

As most of you are aware, we have been in our new space for 
the last couple of weeks! Children and educators are enjoying 

the space and everything it has to offer. Our new entrance is 

the end of the old admin building near the prep classrooms.

VAC is approaching fast, with excursions and incursion 

please make sure you are booking in quickly as we can’t 
guarantee a spot for late bookings. Bookings and the 

program can be found at teamkids.com.au. 

If you have any questions or just want to have a chat, please 
either contact us during service hours or come in and have a 

chat!

Skye Primary 

Important Reminder

VAC BOOKINGS

Due to planning purposes, we CANNOT accept last minute bookings for Excursions. Please make sure you book 

in advance!

In term 3, there will be celebrations highlighted throughout the program and special events within the community. 

The dates are provided in the section below, if you would love your child/ren to attend. Book Now!

September 20th 

http://www.teamkids.com.au/
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